
Remind 

If you would like to receive text messages directly to your phone about important dates and events for AICE, please 
text the appropriate code below to 81010. 

Please continue to check our website, your student’s school email, and your email for more detailed information. 
 

Text to 81010: 
  Parents of seniors (class of 2022): @aiceP22     

Parents of juniors (class of 2023): @aiceP23 
  Parents of sophomores (class of 2024): @aiceP24    

Parents of freshmen (class of 2025): @aiceP25 

 
Honor Code & Expectations 

The AICE coordinator recently visited all AICE and pre-AICE English classrooms to go over this year’s Honor Code and 
AICE Expectations with students. 

Students took a copy of each of these documents home with them, along with an agreement page that listed the 
dates of their AICE exams and asked for parent and student signatures agreeing to the policies and procedures. 

These procedures apply even if students do not bring the signature page back, but we would still like them returned 
so that we know everyone is aware of the expectations. 

If your child still has their signature page, please sign and return at your earliest convenience. Replacements can be 
found on the Docs/Forms page at NorthPortAICE.com, or students can see Miss Cynthia in the attendance area. 

Website 

Please visit our website – www.NorthPortAICE.com – to find the answers to many common questions. The most 
useful pages for parents are: 

 

 

Videos– Recordings of most 
parent meetings are posted 
here, along with videos that 
answer common questions 

and alumni testimonials. 

Staff and More– Meet our 
staff on the ‘Staff’ page, and 
learn about the benefits of 

AICE on the ‘Why AICE?’ 
page, found under “More.” 

Academic Help– Links to 
helpful articles about 

time management, study 
skills, and motivation can 

be found here. 

Docs/Forms – This is where 
you can find the AICE 

Expectations and Honor Code 
for 2021-22, which were sent 

home in September. 

Testing – This page has the Cambridge 
exam schedule for April/May 2022. 

These dates are still tentative. A new 
schedule will be uploaded when final 

dates are released. 

Parents – This page lists the dates 
and content of upcoming parent 

meetings and has a form to fill out 
if you would like to join our parent 

organization. 


